
 

“THE” NEWS 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Winter Break Dec 20th- Jan 2nd 

THE Heritage needs your support with our ONLINE FUNDRAISER! 

Dear Parents, 

We are writing to ask you to support THE Heritage Middle School by purchasing from 
our online fundraiser.  As you know already, we had to make necessary adjustments 
and this will be our only fall fundraiser sale this year. 

We are committed to making the student experience at Heritage Middle School one of a 
kind.  These funds allow us to recognize students at school for all of the great things 
they do!  

The money raised from this fundraiser is used to support: 

School resources 
Recognition programs 
Awards 
Friday drawing prizes 
Pep rallies 
Clubs 

 



How can you help our school? 
Purchase or renew your favorite magazine, choose a delicious snack item or show your 
school pride by selecting our custom tumbler.   Again, this will be an online registration 
that makes it easy for you to help and shop. 

Online orders will ship directly to you or your customer. You will have no money to 
collect or orders to deliver. Please promote our sale through your social media. 

Please consider supporting our school!  That’s all you need to do to support: 1) 
REGISTER, 2) SEND EMAILS, 3) PROMOTE. We hope that you support this option to 
buy gifts for family & friends and help us spread the word. 

Donation OPTION: 
If you do not want to purchase from the fundraiser, you can send in a donation to the 
front office (checks payable to Heritage Middle School) in any denomination $10, $20 or 
more.  

Thanks for all you do to support our HMS! 

Mr. Gaston and Mr. Trombitas 

HERE IS THE LINK! 
Heritage Online Fundraiser  

ART CLUB 
WINTER ART WORKSHOP: The Art Dept. is offering a fun after school class on 
Wednesday Dec. 13th and Friday December 15th.  Students will stay both days until 
5:45 and have a chance to create more than four cool projects including record bowls, 
personalized coasters, glazed ceramic plates and more!  Sign up on 
mypaymentsplus.com today!  Space is limited!  

Media Center Notes 
The school book fair will be held tonight at Barnes & Noble by Sawmill Rd. and 
161.  The good times start at 5:00 and run until 8:00 p.m.  Drop by to participate in our 
scavenger hunt, games, make a book recommendation for our media center and do 
some Christmas shopping.  Any purchase made using code 12254694 will benefit the 
Heritage media center.  If the weather is too nasty for you to venture out, the same code 
can be used online.  Any product counts toward our proceeds; from stocking stuffers 
through movies and Nook devices.  We hope to see you there! 

 

 

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/EAqDEo1wo9j2a9AVAdrjPA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRcDCStP0R1aHR0cHM6Ly9tc2cuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9tLz9zPWx5ZWo0YnowWVdVJm1hbD02NGVmMDRhZTc4NDc1NjA1MDc0YWUwMjRmNWJkNGY2MDc0YzY1MGRlOGU3MGUxMTNjNjBmYzFhZmQyZTE1ZDM1VwdzY2hvb2xtWAQAAAAAQgoAAi3xKlqp280VQQgArQUJldQtf1IYamVubmlmZXJfZmVlbmV5QGhib2Uub3JnCVEEAAAAAEereyJlbnYiOiJwcm9kIiwic2VxdWVuY2UiOiIwIiwiam9iaWQiOiI0NTI5IiwidXNlcmlkIjoiMzMiLCJzZW50VGltZU1zIjoiMTUxMjc2MzY4MjY1MSIsImN1c3RvbWVyaWQiOiIxMTM2MyIsImVtYWlsU291cmNlIjoiQ1VTVE9NRVJfSk9CIiwicGVyc29uaWQiOiIzNzA0MzAiLCJzaGFyZGlkIjoiNCJ9


Athletic News 
Now that the Winter Season is upon us we would like to extend the opportunity to save 
on admissions by purchasing a Darby/Heritage Athletic Pass at reduced pricing.  Please 
see information about purchasing. 

GO PANTHERS! 

**Reduced Pricing for Winter and Spring Season** 
Hilliard Darby High School 

2017-2018 Athletic Pass/Ticket Price List 

Adult Pass* $70.00 
Item = A 

 
Student Pass* 
(Grades 1-12) 
Includes one general admission pass 

 
$35.00 
Item = S 

 

Family Package* 
Includes two adult passes and student passes for the 
children in grades 1-12. 

 

 

$150.00 
Item = FP 

Senior Citizen Pass—age 62+ 
Good for regular season general admission at ANY 
Hilliard City School and it NEVER EXPIRES!  

 

 

$1.00 
Item = SC 

 

Passes are accepted for general admission to all home athletic contests at Hilliard 
Darby High School and Heritage Middle School.  Excluding OHSAA & CDAB 
tournament events.  Current ticket prices at the gate:  Hilliard Darby Events - $5 for 
students & $7 for adults – Hilliard Heritage Events $3 for students & $5 for adults. 

 

 

 

 



TWO WAYS TO PURCHASE! 

1. Order online at https://www.localevelevents.com/events/details/3192 

2. Purchase in person at the Darby Athletic Office. 

After purchasing, ALL tickets/passes must be picked up in the Darby Athletic Office. 

Chris Ludban, Athletic Director 
Jay Smith, Asst. Athletic Director 

Jamie Hissom, Secretary 
Athletic Phone: (614)921-7330 
Athletic Fax:  (614)921-7331 

http://darbypanthers.hilliardschools.org 

 

PTO NEWS 
The Online Spirit Wear Sale is now over.  Thank you to everyone who purchased 
something! 

Here is the link for the signup for the holiday lunch. 

www.SignUpGenius.com/go/60B0D4AA5A928A31-heritage4  

We still have some spirit wear in stock.  If you are interested please email me 
at jspence71@columbus.rr.com and we will see what we can do for you. 

The PTO is going to do a shoe collection for the less fortunate.  This will also be a 
fundraiser for the PTO.  We are looking for slightly used shoes that are in good 
shape.  You are welcome to send those into the office anytime.  The big push will be in 
January.  Please keep us in mind if you have shoes that you no longer need.  This is an 
easy fundraiser. 

Also, we are collecting Tyson food labels (chicken).  This is also an easy 
fundraiser.  Please go towww.projectaplus.tyson.com to see what products are 
eligible.  We receive $.24 a label, that is free money.  If we are successful with these 
fundraisers, then we don’t have to ask you to sell or buy anything to raise money.  

We as a PTO do not have a large budget.  If we can make these fundraisers successful 
without having to buy or sell products, that makes us happy.  We have a goal to give 
back to the students (like the solar glasses we purchased) and provide for the staff 
when needed.  Please help us make this a successful year. 

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/x-k6zMaHEEpLFaoNrgDbpw~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRcDCStP0QzaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cubG9jYWxldmVsZXZlbnRzLmNvbS9ldmVudHMvZGV0YWlscy8zMTkyVwdzY2hvb2xtWAQAAAAAQgoAAi3xKlqp280VQQgArQUJldQtf1IYamVubmlmZXJfZmVlbmV5QGhib2Uub3JnCVEEAAAAAEereyJwZXJzb25pZCI6IjM3MDQzMCIsInNoYXJkaWQiOiI0Iiwiam9iaWQiOiI0NTI5IiwiZW52IjoicHJvZCIsImN1c3RvbWVyaWQiOiIxMTM2MyIsImVtYWlsU291cmNlIjoiQ1VTVE9NRVJfSk9CIiwic2VxdWVuY2UiOiIwIiwic2VudFRpbWVNcyI6IjE1MTI3NjM2ODI2NTEiLCJ1c2VyaWQiOiIzMyJ9
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NJHS 
NJHS applications are due in the main office by Friday, January 5th at 2:50 p.m. Please 
be sure you are working on completing this now if you would like to be considered as an 
NJHS applicant. Students, please see Mrs. Geoit or Ms Jasper if you have questions.  

YEARBOOK 
If anyone is interested in taking pictures for the yearbook. See Mr Martin in room 167.  

Watch the Heritage News 
Did you know you can watch the Heritage announcements each and every day?  Just 
click the. "Watch Announcements" tab on the webpage.  HBN News is on the World 
Wide Web.   

TODAY’S HEADLINES 

 SIXTH GRADE ATTENDANCE CHANGES 
 BRADLEY STUDENTS STUDY NEW MEMORIAL BUILDING PROJECT 
 HILLIARD EDUCATION FOUNDATION – HAVE FUN WHILE RAISING DOUGH 
 IMPORTANT DATES 

Sixth Grade Attendance Changes 
Beginning with the 2018/19 school year there will be some attendance changes for 
Tharp and Station Sixth grade schools.  You can read more about these changes and 
how nine elementary schools will be impacted on the District web page. 

Bradley Students Study new Memorial Building Project 
The Senior Engineering students in Mr. Matt Parks’ class were able to experience walk 
through at the new Memorial Middle School being built. The students explored the 
structure, materials, mechanicals, and plans for the school. You can read more about 
this authentic learning opportunity on our web page. 

Hilliard Education Foundation - Have Fun While Raising Dough 
Enjoy a great family-friendly atmosphere while supporting an awesome cause all at the 
same time!  The Hilliard Education Foundation is hosting the Raising Dough event on 
Thursday, December 7 at Grandad’s Pizza and Pub in Hilliard from 5-9 p.m.  This is a 
preview party for the exciting Denim and Diamonds event in February and features an 
awesome pizza buffet including wings, salad and soft drinks all for only $30 for a family 
of four (individual pricing options available). 
 
The Hilliard Education Foundation impacts students’ lives by inspiring and supporting 
innovative learning experiences that advance student achievement in academics and 
citizenship in the Hilliard City School District.  You can learn more about the foundation 
and the Raising Dough event on the Foundation web page.  
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IMPORTANT DATES  

Board of Education – December 18, 7pm at Norwich Elementary 

No School, Winter Break Begins – December 20 

Winter Break Ends, Students Return – January 3 

No School, Martin Luther King Day – January 15 

 
 
    

 

 


